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Regulation of Retail Forex

Please accept my comments against the proposed new rules. As a
currency trader, the high leverage ratio is what makes currency day
trading practical. The risk associated with high ratio leverage is
fully disclosed frequently within my dealer’s web interface and any
other training media, and I don’t feel additional protectionist
regulations are required.


